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LASALLE receives $50m donation to build 12-storey building 
 
Students from the LASALLE College of the Arts will no longer have to walk to 
other campuses in order to attend classes in 2025. This is when a new $50 
million building is scheduled to be completed. 
 
The 12-storey block will be built on a piece of land of about 6,000 square 
metres, and is located right next to the College’s current McNally campus. 
It will help consolidate the school’s facilities into a single location. 
 
For a few years now, the school has been renting facilities at Winstedt Road, 
classroom spaces from nearby buildings and a studio from Mediacorp to 
accommodate its increasing enrolment numbers. LASALLE’s McNally campus 
was designed to house 1,850 students, but the current student population has 
reached around 2,700. 
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Even though the land just adjacent to Rochor MRT station had been 
earmarked for LASALLE since its move to McNally Street 12 years ago, 
funding for construction remained a challenge. 
 
The Ngee Ann Kongsi’s $50 million donation, the biggest from the Teochew 
group and the largest received for LASALLE to date, has enabled long-
established plans to be realised. 
 
In his speech at the cheque presentation ceremony, Deputy Prime Minister 
and Minister for Finance, Mr Heng Swee Keat said that it was fitting that both 
institutions are contributing to the future of the nation, especially in 
Singapore’s Bicentennial year. 
 
“Their collaboration is also a testament to how far we have come along this 
journey from Singapore to Singaporean,” added Mr Heng, who also 
applauded the harmonious ties between a Teochew foundation and a Catholic 
order. “This is not something that happens readily in other parts of the world 
today, and something that we should treasure and never take for granted.” 
 
The De La Salle Brothers first came to Singapore in 1852 to teach at St 
Joseph’s Institute, before establishing a few schools in Singapore. One of 
which was St Patrick’s Art Centre, founded by the late-Brother Joseph 
McNally in 1984. From its initial 27 students, the school has grown from 
strength to strength to become LASALLE today. 
 
Construction for the new building will begin in 2021 and is expected to be 
completed in three to four years. It will encompass new facilities like a lecture 
theatre which can sit 300 people, a film studio and new public galleries at the 
ground floor level of the building. 
 


